





Tuesday 26th April 2022

Eid al-fitr - May 2022

Dear parents/carers,

We are aware that for many of our families you will soon be celebrating the end of a period of fasting and prayer with the celebration of Eid al-Fitr.

We are aware that Eid may fall on Monday 2nd May (which is a bank holiday) or Tuesday 3rd May. The Department for Education allows us to authorise a day of absence for pupils for religious observance. If you will be observing Eid on Tuesday 3rd May we can authorise absence for this day and would expect pupils to return to school Wednesday 4th May.

Teachers and support staff will be asking parents and family members at arrival and collection to please indicate if you think that your child will be observing Eid on Tuesday 3rd May, thank you for your support with this.

We would like to wish "Eid Mubarak" to all of our families who will be celebrating Eid al-Fitr next week.

Yours sincerely,

Simon Crawford & Hannah Darley

Co-Headteachers

The designated Child Protection Officers of the school are Mrs K Kassabian, Miss H Darley, Mr S Crawford, Miss S Harker, Miss H Simpson, Miss L Bolger and Mrs F Sorbie







n. Harry





